
Blackwater Community School 
“Quality Education Begins Here” 

August 28– September 8 

Shopol Es’big Mashath 

Vashai Gakidag Mashath    

(Ge’e - Haichuagith) 

“Venture outside 

your comfort zone, 

the rewards are 

worth it”  

-Rapunzel  
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8/29 ASP/GATE 

8/30 Early Release 1pm 

8/31 ASP/GATE 
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9/4 NO SCHOOL 

9/5 NO ASP/GATE 

9/6 Early Release 1pm 

9/7 NO ASP/GATE 

9/8  

M 

Uniforms are being disbursed by grade 

level and we hope to have every student in 

uniform by the end of August.  

Beginning in September, Students not 

dressed in accordance with the BWCS 

dress code may be offered use of standard 

school clothing for the day, or their  

parents will be contacted to bring correct 

clothing. Students who repeatedly fail to 

dress in accordance with this dress code 

may be subject to disciplinary actions as 

set forth in the Student Handbook and the 

BWCS policy manual. No student shall be 

subject to discipline for failure to comply 

with this dress code. If the reason is eco-

nomic hardship, under extreme  

circumstances, BWCS will work with 

families to locate assistance for the  

student to be clothed with standard school 

clothing. New students who enter BWCS 

will have 1 week to purchase standard 

school clothing. 



FROM PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Greetings! 

On behalf of school community, I would like to 

welcome you all to Blackwater Community 

School for the school year of 2023-24. We are off 

to a great start and very excited see our students 

back in high spirits. Your role as parents and 

guardians has never been as essential to academ-

ic success as it is now. We must continue to work 

together as one team to ensure the success of 

each student enrolled at our school. 

 I want to ensure that the school administration 

will continue to provide a safe learning environ-

ment, free from drugs, bullying, and other dis-

tractions. During the 4th quarter of last school 

year, we have noticed a surge where students 

had access to items such as tobacco, drugs, alco-

hol, vaping devices, and nonprescription/OTC 

products. BWCS has made some significant 

changes in dealing with such incidents.  

Please read the following changes and  

consequences in our policy guidelines: 

 

 

We expect that you will continue to provide 

equally safe home environment. We must, as a 

team, continue to be vigilant and restrict all ac-

cess to such items as well as educating our chil-

dren from the dangers of drugs and alcohol.  

 

Please help us to keep our school and the com-

munity a safe place where our students enjoy 

their worry-free childhood and continue to re-

ceive quality education that our school is com-

mitted to provide. Feel free to contact school 

(520) 215-5859 to receive a paper copy of our re-

vised Parent-Student Handbook for the current 

year. 

We are all looking forward to a safe and great ac-

ademic school year. Thank you all for your contin-

uing support to our school, we appreciate it very 

much. 

Principal, Jagdish Sharma 

Scan QR Code  

or Visit bwcs.k12.az.us  

for all school updates 
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Consequence 5 days Suspension 10 days Suspension Expulsion Process initiated 

Is your child missing glasses? 

The office has a box full of lost 

glasses, from the previous 

school year. If glasses are not 

claimed by September 8, they 

will be dropped off at Huhukam 

Memorial Hospital Optometry.  




